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SYMPOSIUM ON THE SETTLEMENT 

OF 
INDIAN RESERVED WATER RIGHTS CLAIMS 

 

Hosted Virtually          
August 6, 2025 
 
The Western States Water Council (WSWC) and Native American Rights Fund (NARF) will cosponsor a 
virtual Symposium on the Settlement of Indian Reserved Water Rights claims on August 6, 2025.  Due to 
travel restrictions and other concerns, the symposium will be hosted through a web-based platform. Experts 
and participants from Tribal Nations, State governments, the Federal government, and other parties will 
address topics regarding completed and ongoing negotiated water rights settlements. 

We expect another excellent conference and opportunity for collaborative engagement and education.  WSWC 
and NARF together have held successful symposia since 1991. Our abbreviated agenda will include presenters 
who have been involved in negotiated settlements representing Tribal, State, local, and federal governments, 
interest groups, congressional staff, and others. Continuing Legal Education Credit will be available for 
lawyers who attend. 

For more information as it becomes available, see our websites at: http://www.westernstateswater.org and 
https://narf.org/water/. 

Registration Form 
 
Sponsors are welcome and encouraged to contact:  
Michelle Bushman, Deputy Director/General Counsel, WSWC, mbushman@wswc.utah.gov, or 
Daniel Cordalis, Attorney, NARF, cordalis@narf.org.  

 

Western States Water Council 
682 East Vine Street, Suite 7 

Murray, UT  84107 
 

Phone (801) 685-2555 
www.westernstateswater.org 

Native American Rights Fund 
250 Arapahoe Ave. 
Boulder, CO  80302 
 
Phone (303) 447-8760 
narf.org 

http://www.westernstateswater.org/
https://narf.org/water/
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/J-wbf63ESRKuOt9m7P1D1g#/registration
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